
Friends of Godolphin 
David Chapman is giving an illustrated talk on            

Thursday 23rd October at 7.30pm. 

The talk will be on his year of wildlife photography 
including elements of his work at home and abroad. 

Doors open at 7pm, talk starts at 7.30pm 

 Members £4, Visitors £5.  
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Remembrance Day 
 

On Sunday 9th November 
Meet at the war memorial from 10.30am for the 

wreath laying. 
Tea and biscuits in the hall afterwards 

Everyone Welcome 

 

 

Village Lunch 
There will be no lunch in October 

Our next lunch will be on 

Saturday 1st November. 

If you would like to book a place at the November 
lunch or the December one, please contact Sarah on 
07842201950 or by email at sarah@davidchapman 

.org.uk. 

If you have any dietary requirements please let her 
know when you book—we are happy to cater for you 

but will need to know in advance.  

Everyone is very welcome.  



The very popular Quiz Night is on    
19th October  starting at 7pm                  

Refreshments Available   

50/50 Raffle  

To enter a team contact Steve Blyth on  
078734 55081 or 01736 719591 

The Townshend Film Club 
 

The Film Club will be showing  
@The Divine Secrets of the Ya Ya Sisterhood 

On Saturday 18th October. 
Siddalee, a famous playwright. Infuriates her dramatic , 

Southern mother when she openly    admits to an unhappy childhood. Their fight wages on until 
her mother’s friends intervene to  resolve the fight. 

Doors open at 7pm and the film starts at 7.30pm. 
Townshend is a member of DC-Fylm, the Cornish Cinema Club to watch films in our hall or in 
many  other locations around the county you have to be a member. You can joun on the night.   

For more information, contact Sarah Lane on 01736 850933.   

What’s on in the Hall this Month 

 The Love To Sing Choir, 
The choir will meets every Tuesday morning     

in the Hall from 10.15am to 12.15 pm.                 
A wonderful opportunity to join a great 

group of friendly singers. 

Everyone is very welcome to come along and 
share beautiful music making. No singing      
experience is necessary. For more details   

contact Lois on 07523 905482 

Bowls Evenings 
 

Every Friday evening  
from 7 to 9.30pm £2.50 per evening       

including refreshments.  
Just come along and join in.                

No experience necessary as it is        
purely a fun evening.  

 

 

Qi-Gong 
Every Monday at 10am in the                            
Village Hall with John Barber. 

£8 per session 

Sound Bath Relaxation 
 

With Liza only on the first Thursday of the 
month from 6.30 to 7.30 on 07887 716869 

The Dancing Flea Orchestra 
The Ukulele Band meets every                    

Wednesday from 2 to 4pm.                              
New members always welcome. 

 

 

. 
 
 
 

Yoga with Anna 
Every Tuesday at 6.30pm 

Contact Anna on 07971 290464 

Craft & Chat Group 
 

       Thursday 13th and 27th October at 2pm 


